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Mr. Dean Stringer

Federal Aviation Administration
5950 Hazeltine Drive, Suite 400
Orlando, FL. 32822-3024

Project Number: 3-12-0028-031-2010
Recipient: Gainesville-Alachua County Airport Authority and the City of Gainesville
Gainesville Regional Airport

Dear Mr. Stringer:

This letter is being furnished to you in connection with the Grant Agreement offered by
the U.S. D.O.T., Federal Aviation Administration, under the above-referenced project number.
This letter reaffirms the City’s position expressed in previous correspondence to you that the
ALP incorrectly includes parcel K (the Gumroot swamp) on the ALP. The City therefore
requests that the F.A.A. remove the inaccurate reference to the Gumroot Swamp Park property
from the F.A.A. approved Airport Layout Map. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Marion J. Radson

City Attorney

MIR/sw
cc: Mayor and City Commissioners

Allan Penksa, Airport Director
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